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Your Reference: Draft Planning Directive No.10 — Exemption for Display Homes

Thank you for notifying TasRail of the above matter and for the opportunity to provide
comments on same to the Tasmanian Planning Commission.

TasRail has reviewed the available documentation and notes it provides for a simple exemption
from a planning permit for the use of an existing dwelling as a display home for a period of up to
three years. This enables a dwelling to be approved under the current provisions of the planning
scheme and once constructed, the dwelling can be used as a display home for up to three years.
The exemption specifically enabling a portion of the dwelling to be used for home sales, displays
and administration.

TasRail’s interest in the amendment is limited to scenarios where the proposed new or existing
dwelling is at a location with potential to obscure the required railway crossing sighting distances
and/or safety controls, or other rail interface situations. Such rail crossings may be on private
land, private roads or public roads, footpaths etc. TasRail assumes that such concerns will likely
be taken into consideration at the time of the planning application assessment and approval
process, but is seeking clarification if a publicly advertised planning application will still be
required for a scenario whereby an existing dwelling or a proposed dwelling that received
planning approval prior to Planning Directive No 10 taking effect, is subsequently used and
signed as a display home?

TasRail has no wish to constrain the desired outcomes to be achieved by Planning Directive No
10. The comments set out in this email are made in the context of TailRail’s legal obligations set
out in Rail Safety National Law 2012, which includes the obligation to identify and
control/eliminate potential, actual or perceived risks associated with railway crossings and rail
interface situations.

Kind regards
Jennifer Jarvis

Group Manager Property and Compliance | Property

Phone: 03 6335 2603 | Mobile: 0428 139 238

11 Techno Park Drive, Kings Meadows, Tasmania, 7249

Jennifer.Jarvis@tasrail.com.au

This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the

intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-mail and destroy any
copies. Any dissemination or use of this information by a person other than the intended recipient is
unauthorised and may be illegal. Opinions, conclusions, views and other information in this message that do not
relate to the official business of the Tasmanian Railway Pty Ltd are the views of the individual sender and shall
be understood as neither given nor endorsed by Tasmanian Railway Pty Ltd.


mailto:Jennifer.Jarvis@tasrail.com.au
mailto:tpc@planning.tas.gov.au
mailto:Jennifer.Jarvis@tasrail.com.au

TASRAIL

150 ERR"




